
 
 

PASCOE VALE ROTARY ROUNDUP! 
 
31st March 2022.    
 
 http://www.pascoevalerotary.com.au 

“We acknowledge that we are on the traditional land of the 
Wurundjeri people of the Kulin Nation and we pay our 
respects to their forebears past and present.”  

Serve to Change Lives! 
 

THIS WEEKS CELEBRATIONS: 
 
Birthdays: Nil 
Anniversaries: Nil 
 

This week: Xavier D’Aprano 
Subject: Juvenile Diabetes 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS:  

• 31st March 2022 – Xavier D’Aprano  
Subject: Juvenile Diabetes 

• 3rd April 2022 - Social day in Blackwood 

• 3rd April -District Assembly -Benalla  

• 7th April 2022 -Geraldine Porter,  
Subject: Vic Police, scams and credit card fraud 

• 14th April – David Deveny  
Subject: Pascoe Vale Men’s Shed. 

http://www.pascoevalerotary.com.au/


• 21st  April -Peter Randles, Solicitor,  
Subject: Zoom court hearings  

• 12th May 2022: RC of Pascoe Vale/Stephen Bull 
Memorial Police Awards                                    

 
Rotary Club of Pascoe Vale 

Community Police Award 2022 
(The Stephen Bull Memorial Award) 

You are cordially invited to attend on Thursday May 12th 
at 6.30 for 7.00pm when our Club will celebrate the 11th 
consecutive Stephen Bull Memorial Award, in 
conjunction with the Victoria Police, Moreland Local 
Area. 
For the 3rd year, it is dedicated to the memory of 
Stephen Bull, a police officer who passed away on duty 
at the Fawkner Police Station.  A dedicated officer who 
performed an invaluable service to the community of 
the Moreland area. 
This combination between our Rotary Club and 
Victoria Police can only strengthen the bond between 
them and the community of Moreland, especially 
through the challenges of the past 2 years. 

• Venue: Pascoe Vale RSL, 40 Cumberland Rd, Pascoe Vale 
When: Thursday May 12th at 6.30pm for 7.00pm 
For catering purposes, please advise your intention to attend and 
numbers to Bob Taylor on 0425 757 382 or email to 
treasurer18287@outlook.com  
We look forward to seeing you there! 
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CLUB NEWS 

• President Grant: 
Last weekend, I joined the Foundation Grants Seminar. This 
was an on-line Zoom event, presented by the district. For the 
district to receive accreditation for the program, they must 
ensure that all clubs that are likely to receive a grant, attend 
the seminar. 
The district will donate up to $2,500 to an approved project, 
with the clubproviding an equal amount. The project needs to 
fall into one of the Seven Areas of Focus, should be short 
term and small scale and can be for local or international 
initiatives. 
So, we have passed the first step – we were represented at 
the seminar. Now we need some good projects to work on. 
Time to put your thinking caps on. Look forward to hearing 
all of your ideas. 
Finally, to those heading to the social day in Blackwood, I 
hope you have a great day. Unfortunately, I won’t be able to 
attend as Bruno and I will be in Benalla for the District 
Assembly. 

• Also in preparation for next year, the district has scheduled a 
number of zoom information sessions, summary below. 



These are very informative, and worth logging into. Again, 
more details to follow 

• Vocational Service, April 10 

• Rotary Youth Exchange D9790, April 24 

• Youth, May 1, 

• Youth Protection Training, May 1 

• Club Administration/Governance, May 8, 

• Community Service, May 15 

• Public Image, May 15 

• Membership, May 22 

• International, May 22 

 
 
P.P. Pat:  
April 3 Social Day 

• There are approximately 15 of us going to Blackwood and 
Trentham on Sunday April3 
Give yourself an hour to get to Blackwood then meet about 
10 pm to have coffee at the PO and Cafe at 23 Martins St 
Blackwood  The Garden of St Erth is a nursery and cafe but 



it is some distance out of town. An old cemetery and mineral 
springs complete Blackwood 

• We are booked at The Cosmopolitan Hotel in Trentham at 
1.00pm  Booking will be under Pascoe Vale Rotary.  Order 
and pay for your own meals  Trentham has waterfalls, the 
Lyonville mineral spring and old gold rush sites to find  

• It takes about an hour to return to Melbourne via the Calder 
but longer if you wish to go to the Animus Distillery 1/89 
Piper St Kyneton 
The weather looks like it will be perfect for an outing 
Drive safely and see you there on Sunday 
 

 

 



 
 

Club Messages/Cards 

If you know of any Current, Honorary/Past Member or family or friends of or 

Rotary Club who could benefit from a card or message please get in 

touch with Rtn Heather Harris who will arrange for an appropriate card to be 

sent on behalf of our Club. 

Contact: sadiechild@yahoo.co.uk 

Mobile: 0424 263 020  

Pascoe Vale Tales: Editor: Bruno D’Aprano 

brunodaprano@gmail.com Mobile:    0407 374 188 
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